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A Statement from The Shed

At The Shed, we believe that access to art is a right,

not a privilege. We were established as an independent
non-profit for all New Yorkers, visitors, and artists to
share work across all disciplines.

Our values are demonstrated through the artists we
commission and the work we present. In many cases,
the art on view at The Shed today reflects a radical
response to the most urgent issues of our time and it
underscores the importance of diversity and inclusion.

The Shed is fully independent and not owned or
controlled by any private or for-profit entity. The Shed
does not endorse or take part in fundraising for
political candidates, period.

We are committed to supporting and welcoming the
widest range of artists and audiences, and we will
continue to do so.




